
NOTICE OF PUBLIC DRAFT 
EAST STANISLAUS INTEGRATED REGIONAL WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public draft of the East Stanislaus 
Integrated Regional Water Management Plan (IRWMP) is available for review. It can 
be downloaded at the East Stanislaus IRWMP website: 
http://www.eaststanirwm.org/Documents/.  To request a hard copy, please contact 
Jim Alves in the Capital Planning Group of the Utility Planning and Projects 
Department, City of Modesto at (209) 571-5557 or (TDD) 526-9211, any weekday 
from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
 
A public workshop presenting the draft East Stanislaus IRWMP will be held on 
September 11, 2013 at 6:00 pm at the City of Ceres Community Center, located at 
2701 4th Street in Ceres, CA.  Comments on the IRWMP are requested by 
September 30, 2013 via email to jalves@modestogov.com or mailed to: 
 
Jim Alves 
Public Works Department 
1010 Tenth Street, Suite 4600 
P.O. Box 642 
Modesto, CA 95353 
 
 
  

 
 


